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You don't often get email from lindsay.barksdale@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Mono County Board of Supervisors,
 
I am writing in support of Mammoth Lakes Housing’s (MLH) request for funding for Access
Apartments. Along with being a board member of MLH, I am an appreciative owner of a deed
restricted condo in Mammoth Lakes. I am also an employee at Mammoth Mountain whose
seasonal co-workers are always stressing about finding housing. 
 
We need to add more workforce housing to help our community members. Building expenses
continue to rise and have created a funding gap for Access Apartments. I am proud of MLH for
their varied and creative ways to help fund this project, but it is time to complete Access
Apartments and get heads in beds. Your financial support will mean a lot to potential residents
of Access Apartments who are looking for safe and stable housing. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to helping add workforce housing units in Mono County.
 
Sincerely,
Lindsay Barksdale
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